
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear : 

 
Thank you for applying to the University of Florida freshman class. After a careful and thorough review 
of your application, we are unable to offer you admission to our campus program as a first year student. 
However, we are pleased to offer you a space in the UF Pathway to Campus Enrollment (PaCE) program. 
This unique program is an additional way for freshman applicants with considerable academic potential 
and demonstrated success to have a direct pathway to the University of Florida. 
 
While we are not able to offer you a space to the traditional on-campus program at this time, you may, as 
a PaCE student, transition to the main campus to finish your degree after completing at least two 
semesters in UF Online and accumulating 60 credits. 
 
Enclosed, you will find important information about the PaCE program, including information regarding 
the next steps you must take if you wish to enroll in PaCE. You may also find more information about 
UF’s PaCE program by visiting www.admissions.ufl.edu/ugrad/pacefaq.html.  
 
We thank you for your interest in the University of Florida. We hope that you choose to join UF and its 
distinctive community of learners, leaders, and thinkers as a part of the PaCE program. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Office of Admissions if you need more information or have any 
questions.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Andrea Felder 
Director of Freshman and International Admissions 
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